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Tuesday 12th March 2024 
 
 
Dear parents and carers of Year 5 & 6, 
 

RE: World book day book - The doomsday date by Faridah Abike-Iyimide 
 
We are aware some children selected ‘The doomsday date’ book to exchange for their £1 World 
Book Day token. The book is advertised on the website for ‘independent readers’ and did not specify 
an age range. On closer inspection we realise the book is for teen readers and there is some 
inappropriate content including swear words. We apologise for not noticing this sooner.  
 
We are asking for all copies of the book to be returned in exchange for another book (all age 
appropriate). Some of the Year 5 books have already been collected by Florie. Any Year 6 books 
should be brought back to school.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Owen 
Headteacher 

mailto:office@gillespie.islington.sch.uk
http://www.gillespie.islington.sch.uk/

